
Yes! Fr. Peter,
Please accept this gift to support the Christians in the Holy Land. 
     $500        $100         $75           $50         $35         Other:____________________
Payment Methods:
           Card        *Check         Online www.ffhl.org/EOY2020 
Card Number: _____________________________________________ Expires:__________
Card Holder Signature: _______________________________________________________
Name: ______________________________  Phone: _________________________________
Address:  ___________________________________ Email: __________________________

*Please make checks payable to:
Franciscan Foundation for the Holy Land
Contributions are tax-deductible to the full extent allowed by law.
 

NEW YEAR 2020-2021
 

 
Dear Friend of FFHL.org,

FRANCISCAN FOUNDATION FOR THE HOLY LAND
P.O. BOX 29086 WASHINGTON, D.C. 20017-9086

Toll Free: 855.500.3345   |  Fax: 317.574.4195  |  info@ffhl.org

Account # EOY2020

STAY IN TOUCH WITH
CHRISTIANS IN THE HOLY LAND!
Send us your email and we’ll send you news, updates, 
and stories about how FFHL is making a difference to 
families in the Holy Land.

For I know the plans that I 
have for you,’ says the LORD, 
‘plans for your welfare, and 
not for calamity, to give you 

hope and a future. 
–   J E R E M I A H  2 9 :11

(Over, please!)Complete , cut and mail today!

AA  new year is a reminder of God’s provision and promise for a new 
beginning.  As Jesus reminds us in the Bible: “I have told you these 

things, so that in me you may have peace. In this world you will have trouble. But take 
heart! I have overcome the world.”  – John 16:33. 

As Christians, we are called to bring light to darkness. We are called to lift up those 
who are suffering. 
 
Sadly, our Christian brothers and sisters living in the Holy Land are among those 
who struggle the most.  This past year has brought unprecedented financial strife in 
the form of the pandemic. This has only magnified the existing discrimination and 
economic hardships that they face on a daily basis, forcing many Holy Land Christians 
to leave the land that they love the most. But you can help. 

As we welcome a new year, we ask that you prayerfully consider what you can do to 
make a difference in their lives. By lifting them up in prayer, God will comfort them. 
And by making a financial gift to FFHL, your generosity will be a tangible blessing that 
renews their spirit.  
 

Don’t worry about anything, but in all your prayers 
ask God for what you need, always asking him with a 

thankful heart.   –  P H I L I P P I A N S  4 :6 



P.S. Please use the 

attached card to share 

your intentions with me, 

so I may lift them up to 

the Lord during a Holy 

Land mass.  

We humbly ask that you continue to support the Franciscan Foundation for the Holy 
Land during 2021. Your gift is a lifeline to our mission to halt the Christian exodus 
from the Holy Land. We give all the glory to God as we work tirelessly to preserve the 
Living Stones. 

Thank you for your faithful contributions that provide hope and a future to our 
Christian brothers and sisters.  

May the blessing of our Lord and Savior be upon you in the new year. 

Yours in the Spirit 
of Saint Francis,

Father Peter Vasko, OFM
President of FFHL

 

(continued)

Fr. Peter and the Franciscan Foundation for the Holy Land will be praying for you. Please 
list below any special prayer intentions you may have. My prayer intentions:

Jerusalem           Washington, D.C.           San Diego        

For I know the plans that I have for you,’ says the 
LORD, ‘plans for your welfare, and not for calamity, to 

give you hope and a future.   –   J E R E M I A H  2 9 :11

Homelessness in the Holy Land Family Owned Shops Closed For Business in the Holy Land Deserted Sacred Monuments and Places of Worship

Father Peter Walks the Empty Streets of the Holy Land


